Dear Zoning Board of Appeals:

After receiving the Notice of Public Hearings this week, it is our understanding that Scott and Suzette Norris, residing at 5540 Wells Curtice Road, are requesting an area variance to place an accessory structure on their front yard.

My wife and I reside at 5560 Wells Curtice Road, and are one of the very few neighbors who can actually see the Norris' property, given our respective locations.

We wish the Zoning Board of Appeals to know that we have <u>no opposition</u> <u>or hesitation</u> concerning the Norris' being granted the variance that they are requesting, and are <u>in support</u> of them being permitted to proceed with their plans for the accessory structure in their front yard.

If there are any questions or comments that the Board may have for us, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.

Sincerely,

Douglas & Deborah Bowerman

585-394-4186 (home)

585-202-8239 (Doug cell)